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 Phew!  We made it through February and 

now are catching our breath!  Thank you for 

lifting us up in prayer as we ministered in Na-

mibia and North Carolina.  As soon as we 

returned home we hosted another couple for a 

week of marriage mentoring.   

 

Here are some of the photos from Namibia! 

 God brought together 22 global 

workers from 8 nations with open 

hearts, minds and souls to be filled 

up and united.  Some found a safe 

place to share struggles, others 

healing and ALL were celebrated 

and cherished as daughters of the 

King.   

It was a beautiful picture of women 

coming from various nations gath-

ering to be encouraged, restored and 

connected. 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please continue to pray for Spencer’s  
heart to heal completely and for me to 
keep running the race God has marked out 
for me. 
 
Please pray for the ladies that attended 
the Azmera retreat in Namibia. For each 
of them to continue to tap into God’s 
grace for themselves and their ministries. 
 
Please Pray for the SP staff to continue to 
be able to work and minister from remote 
locations.  It is  still unclear how long they 
will need to be away from their countries. 

Ministry  Address:  9088 County Rd. 76, Ohio City, CO 81237              website:  www.Bighornministries.org 
 

Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 

Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Thank you for partnering with us 
and Big Horn Ministries.  We are 
grateful and could never do all 
that we are doing without you!    

Better Love 
 

This is the name of the marriage assessment tool 

we use with couples.  We enjoyed our time with 

the Charters the last week of February.  We 

sensed that God refreshed them as we took time 

to talk about marriage and family.  Please pray 

for them to draw close to the Lord and each other.  

Also, that God would bless those they seek to 

minister to. 


